MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Randy Poe, Superintendent


Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent
DATE:
September 28, 2018
RE:
Agreement between Florence Elementary and Mike Hemmelgarn
For the board to approve this agreement between Florence Elementary and Mike Hemmelgarn for a 45 minute stage show on October 30, 2018. The total price is $400. 
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
